

LETTEROF GRATITUDE

Dear Lyudmila Ladorozhnaya

We would like to extend our deepest gratitude for your valuable contribution to Spring School of Translation - 2025.

participants have made a significant impact on the field of translation and interpretation, as well as your generosity in sharing your experiences, has inspired both aspiring and seasoned professionals. The discussions and ideas you brought to the table have enriched our understanding and broadened our perspectives. Your expertise, insightful presentation, and willingness to share your knowledge with our rticipants have made a significant impact on the success of this program. Your dedication to

dedicated to preparing and delivering your session. Your participation was instrumental in making the Spring School of Translation a meaningful and memorable experience for all. We are truly honored to have had you as a speaker and appreciate the time and effort you

We hope to have the pleasure of collaborating with you again in the future.

D.M.AKIZHANOVA

Head of Translation Theory and Practice Department

